
2nd-December-2020 

 

To whoever it may concern, 

 

I would personally like to appreciate the work of Eeshwar Dronavalli who has submitted a valid 

responsible disclosure at Gasunie. Personally I have been in contact with Mr. Dronavalli during the 

communication of the responsible disclosures. During that time he showed a lot of effort in 

providing me information about the findings. 

 

I want to give Eeeshwar this letter in order for him to prove his dedication for his work to any 

possible person he might want to work for/ with or future study he pursues. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

David van Schooneveld (02-dec-2020) 

Security Employee at Gasunie (Externally hired) 


